

#### Pike Fold Community School EYFS Newsletter

# Friday 18th May





On Monday a very special letter arrived in school. The children guessed it was from the Queen- but it was actually from Meghan Markle! The letter asked us to carry out some special challenges, so this week the children have been incredibly busy completing these challenges. The children have been taking photos and practising being photographers, designing wedding dresses and cakes, role playing weddings, designing and making castles and finding materials to make Meghan a waterproof umbrella (in case it rains on Saturday). The children have been immersed in the challenges and we have been so impressed with the work the children have produced.

The children all looked very smart today and we had a wonderful day in celebration of the wedding. We made crowns and all worked together to make a wedding dress.

#### Notice Board/Dates for your Diary

#### TOPIC - THE WORLD

- We now have an EYFS parent email for if you have any questions. Please feel free to email these questions to EYFSparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and I will get back to you ASAP.
- ➤ Our Chair of Governors is Eddie Roberts and he is available to contact by email chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
- Please remember to check our NEW school website to keep up to date and all activities happening in school.
- > Feedback from EYFS parents is always very positive. If you would like to share this with OFSTED inspectors please find the **parent view** link on our school website.
- Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> choir will be singing in Albert square in Remembrance of those who died in MEN arena attack.

### At Home

Ideas to help at home -

Reception – Home maths challenges (please send any photos of your child completing them to Class Dojo)

Reception-Spellings

Encourage children to write their names.

Encourage your child to write their numbers

Reception need to practise letter formation and writing on the lines.

## Stars of the Week

### This week's Reception stars are:

Mrs. McDonald – Rooney

Miss. Gates – Jurgen

Mrs. Hardy – Alfie M.



#### General Reminders

- > Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
- Please remember to write your child's name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
- In this warm weather please provide your child with a sun hat and make sure they have sun cream on.